Autumn 2023

Dear Sir or Madam:

Our Lady of Mercy Academy, owned and operated by the Sisters of Mercy, is a private, independently funded secondary school for young women. The Academy educates its students to seek personal fulfillment as Christian women, aware of their role in contemporary life with an understanding of their leadership role in the twenty-first century.

On Wednesday, October 11, 2023, Our Lady of Mercy Academy will be sponsoring its 52nd *Annual Mother-Daughter Dinner and Fashion Show*. The event will be held at the Crest Hollow Country Club and draws hundreds of guests.

Please consider a tax-deductible donation of either an item or financial gift to this event. The families and friends of Our Lady of Mercy Academy are committed to supporting those members of the business community who so generously help us with our endeavors.

For our *Mother-Daughter Dinner and Fashion Show* to be a success, we need your help. We have enclosed a Donation Pledge Agreement for your convenience. Arrangements can be made in advance to pick up your donation, if you so desire.

A program, which lists the sponsors who help make this evening a success, will be distributed to everyone who attends this event. The deadline for your name to be listed in our journal is Friday, September 29, 2023.

Once again, we thank you for your support. If we can be of any assistance, please contact us.

Sincerely,

Pat Genovese Dilollo Director of Advancement

Pat Genovese Dishlo

pdilollo@olma.org